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Dec 15 Board of Supervisors 2 comments

Greetings:

ITEMG. 1.

I am in favor of limiting short-term vacation rentals for all but documented essential personnel during
the pandemic.

ITEM H. 1. 1.

I fully support the new platform as provided in Attachment 1, which reads:

"Proposed new platform RICHARDSON GROVE HWY 101 PROJECT The proposed Hwy 101 project
in Richardson Grove is very controversial and has been in the courts for years. This project will be
decided by the courts. The community is divided as to its economic value and potential environmental
impacts. Hwy 299 from the east and Hwy 101 coming into the county from the north are both STAA
Truck accessible. These alternate routes provide ample access to and from the county for economic
development. There are impacts from not having STAA access from the south just as there would be
impacts from more STAA trucks coming through our county and along Broadway in Eureka.
Increased STAA access would also reduce the demand for local trucking firms and local jobs. The
county is divided on whether to support this project or not so it takes no formal stand on the issue."

Sincerely yours,

Ellin Beltz

POB 1125

Ferndale, CA 95536


